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Wednesday 11 July 2018.

Dear Parents,

The archdiocese of Birmingham sees the future of its schools as being part of a Multi-Academy
Company with other schools in their local areas. It is the expectation of the Archbishop and
Trustees that that all Catholic schools under the trust deed, will in time, convert to academy
status.

The governing body of our school has resolved to work in preparation to join the St. Teresa of
Calcutta Multi-Academy Company with the conversion to academy status to take place during

" the next academic year 2018/2019. The St. Teresa of Calcutta MAC is a growing group of local
Catholic schools which currently includes Archbishop lisley and Holy Trinity Catholic Secondary
Schools. We shall be the first of a number of primary schools to be part of this new
organisation.

The governing body will keep you informed and updated during the conversion process. Should
you have any queries during this process, please let us know in writing.

On behalf of the govefning body,

Yours sincerely,

A Ak
Mr. K Kelly

Headteacher
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